
DPS Stump Grinder - $65,000 

 The stump grinder, identified in this legislation, will replace worn out equipment 

 

 It will also enable the Forestry crews to continue maintaining safe and better street and 

walking path access, and improve the overall aesthetics of public spaces 

 

 This purchase is being recommended by the Forestry Commission, a group of 

independent volunteers that advise the Forestry Division on the health of the City’s tree 

canopy 

 Following this purchase, there will be a balance in the Forestry Commission Trust Fund 

of $338,880.85 

 

 


